CS-SS-05-2018, Attachment 4

Mohawk Heights Estates Association, Inc.
September 12, 2017

Haldimand County

f.a.o. Mrs. Sandra Marsh

45 Munsee Street North, P. 0. Box 400
Cayuga, Ontario, NOA 1EQ

Subject: Closure and Conveyance of a Road Allowance in Lowbanks as
per letter of Sep 01, 2017: Expression of serious concerns by
Mohawk Heights Inc. Association

Dear Mrs. Marsh,

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of notice to us about the interest of purchase
of the property in question.

We wish to register our concerns to the proposed sale.

The road allowance as it exists right now is used as public access to the lake and
voluntarily maintained by our members. This allows everybody from the community
as well as visitors to the area to easily access the lake and enjoy the view to
Mohawk Island and the historical iighthouse on it.

With an unknown speculator in control of the access to the iake there is a high risk
for adverse effects to the community here as well as any visitors of the area who
want to access the lake.

Please consider our letter of concerns in making your decision.

Respectfully yours,

Tom Schulz (Ph.D.)

(President)

Mohawk Heights Estates Association, Inc.
47 Lakeridge Blvd., R.R.2

Lowbanks, ON, NOA 1KO
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